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I do not support extending a permit for the Kalama Manufacturing and Marine Export Facility. With
all the extreme climate events we are experiencing now and predicted for our future, I find it
devastatingly short sighted to proceed with this facility which will become one of the worse
greenhouse gas emitters and consumer of fracked natural gas in our state. Department of Ecology
do not issue this permit! This area of the Columbia Has plenty of sunshine and wind. We need to
encourage renewable energy projects which will provide economic benefits and green jobs, not
methanol producing greenhouse gas emitters.


